Mrs Kathleen Henderson 58 Alma St Moncton NB E1C 4Y4

Dear Mrs Henderson:

Captain Mike Reid passed along your kind donation to me for the Association, on Sunday.

Thank you very much. Enclosed is your receipt.

Yours sincerely,

FM Bickerton Secretary



Box 159, Sussex NB E0E 1P0

11 Aug 93

NOTICE OF MEETING

The regular meeting of the Association executive will be held at the Milton Gregg Armouries, Sussex, on Sunday afternoon 22 Aug 93, commencing at 1400 hrs.

Any chairman unable to attend is requested to please forward a written report to the secretary.

FM Bickerton WO

Secretary

for



Box 159, Sussex, NB, E0E 1P0 506-433-3632

12 Jul 93

## DIRECTORS' MEETING

The regular meeting of the Association executive will be held at the Milton Gregg Armouries, Sussex, on Sunday afternoon 25 Jul 93, commencing at 1400 hrs.

Any committee chairman unable to attend is request to please forward a report to the secretary.

REGI PATRIAEQUE FIDELIS

FM Bickerton Secretary

for



Box 159, Sussex, NB, E0E 1P0 506-433-3632

15 Jun 93

NOTICE OF MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Association executive will be held at the Milton Gregg Armouries, Sussex, on Sunday 27 Jun 93 commencing at 1400 hrs.

Any committee chairman unable to attend is requested to please forward a report to the secretary.

FM Bickerton Secretary

for

RG Ferris Capt President

REGI PATRIAEQUE FIDELIS

FULL MAILING



## ASSOCIATION OF 8th CANADIAN HUSSARS (PRINCESS LOUISE'S) INCORPORATED

Box 159, Sussex, NB, E0E 1P0 506-433-3632

10 Jun 93

## JUST A REMINDER

Have you made your reservations for accommodation in Sussex for the Get-Together 10-12 Sep 93??? If not, please don't put it off - make that call now. Phone numbers were published in the latest Sabretache. Space will be scarce later as the annual Balloon Fiesta is held that same weekend.

Send in your registration form and cheque now, and save. Cost is \$25 per person until 27 August, \$28 single, \$55 couple thereafter. Again see the Sabretache for details,

Don't forget your Pay-What-You-Pull tickets, bring stubbs and money with you.

Because of the Balloon Fiesta, whose HQ is close to the Armouries, we foresee possible problems with parking, therefore you are requested to bring the enclosed permit with you to ensure entry to the Armouries lot.

We try really hard to maintain a current mailing list, communication is very important, so it's disappointing when the Sabretache or other material is returned marked UNKNOWN or MOVED..... expensive too. So if your address does change please let us know.

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT THE GET-TOGETHER IN SUSSEX,

10 - 12 SEPTEMBER 1993.

REGI PATRIAQUE FIDELIS

FM\_BICKERDON Secretary

for

RG FERRIS Capt President Ian Kamp Janes Defence Weekly Sentinal House 163 Brighton Ad Coulesden, Surrey CA5 2N8

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are copies of our most recent newsletter, Sabretache.

I hope articles therein will be of value to you. Please don't hesitate to contact us again if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

FM Bickerton WO (Ret)

Engl - 2

Secretary

TELECOM KEMP BICKERTON 04 JUN 93

REAU INFO ON TOTAL FORCE

CHECKED W/ LCO. ELLIS.



Box 159, Sussex, NB, E0E 1P0 506-433-3632

25 May 93

Dear Sir:

It will be appreciated if you would publish the following advertisement in two early issues of the paper:

WANTED Copies of <u>The 8th Hussars</u> by Douglas How, and

A Pictorial History of the 8th Canadian Hussars

(Princess Louise's). Anyone willing to part with

these volumes is requested to contact

Secretary, Association of 8th Canadian Hussars,

Box 159, Sussex NB EOE IPO

Yours truly,

FM Bickerton WO Secretary

Kings County Record St Croix Courier Sackville Tribune



Box 159, Sussex NB E0E 1P0

12 Oct 92

### NOTICE OF MEETING

The regular meeting of the Association Executive will take place at the Milton Gregg Armouries, Sussex, on Thursday evening 29 Oct 92, commencing at 1930 hrs.

Any committee chairman unable to attend is requested to submit a written report to the secretary.

FM Bickerton WO Secretary

for

### MEMORANDUM

1050-1(CO)

5 Oct 92

#### Distribution List

### 8CH ASSOCIATION

- 1. The future of the 8CH Association will probably remain in the hands of the Militia/Total Force Regiment. It is therefore necessary for this unit to evaluate its commitment to the subject. The addressees are required to review and submit their ideas and the ideas of the squadron personnel with a view to improve and or change our relationship to the subject.
- 2. The following is a list for consideration:
  - a. What does the Association do for the unit, and vice versa?;
  - b. What do the soldiers get out of belonging to the Association?;
  - c. What do the soldiers want the association to do for them?;
  - d. Are annual/lifetime dues high/low/satisfactory?;
  - e. Do the soldiers knows what the Association is, and what it represents?;
  - f. Should the unit have its own Chapter?;
  - g. Is the Association perceived to be an officers club only?; and
  - h. What do the soldiers need in order to join this Association?.
- 3. Para 2 represents a partial list for contemplation which is by no means, all inclusive. Addressees will review same and forward ideas to RHQ//Adjt on the subject of perpetuating the Association in the unit NLT 29 Oct 92.
- 4. Regi Patriaeque Fidelis.

R.S.D. Craig LCol

CO

## DISTRIBUTION LIST

Action Info

Sqn OC's CO

Sqn SSM's
2IC,
USO
TRG O
RSM



Box 159, Sussex NB E0E 1P0

25 Sep 92

John Moody President PM Blanchet Chapter RR3 St Stephen NB E3L 2Y1

Dear President John:

The Regimental Association thanks you and your members for the wonderful Family Get-Together hosted by the Major PM Blanchet chapter. You did a great job and all who attended went away with a renewed sense of family, largely due to the warmth of your welcome. As we get older it seems to be more and more important that we hold the annual reunion, comradeship becomes even more precious.

Please convey our sincere thanks to Br 9 RCL for their hospitality, and to the Ladies Auxiliary for the excellent dinner, so well prepared and served, always with a smile.

The Cadets who formed the Cenotaph Guard are to be commended on their steadiness during a long Vigil. They are obviously well trained and their appearance added much to a solemn occasion. Will you please pass along our thanks to them.

The 1992 Family Get-Together will be remembered as one of the very best we've had. Thank you all very much for your hard work and dedication. We who have organized previous reunions know just how much effort is required to make the party a success. YOU CERTAINLY SUCCEEDED!

Regi Patriaeque Fidelis

EM Bickerton Secretary

for

## News Release

September 23, 1992

### CHARITABLE ORGANIZATIONS AND THE REFERENDUM

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

OTTAWA - Revenue Canada, Taxation's advice has been sought as to whether registered charities under the Income Tax Act may publicly affirm a position and participate in the public consultation concerning the Referendum question, without compromising their status as registered charities.

The Referendum Act passed by Parliament provides a framework for individuals and groups to participate in the public consultation on the Constitutional Renewal of Canada. Given the unique nature and importance of the Referendum, the Department wishes to provide the following guidance.

Registered charities enjoy a special status in that they may solicit funds or contributions and issue tax receipts, provided such funds are expended in the pursuit of charitable activity recognized in law. As a general rule, political or partisan activities are not considered charitable. However, limited non-partisan political activities may be acceptable so long as they are ancillary and incidental to the charity's purposes and activities.

A registered charity would not compromise its status merely by affirming a position on the referendum question and by having that position known publicly or by being associated with a public information campaign, so long as funds raised for charitable activities are not expended for those purposes.

For further information on political activities and registered charities, please refer to Information Circular 87-1 or call 1-800-267-2384.

For further information: Carl Juneau

(613) 954-0936 (Ottawa)



less & Tlank



1050-3 (co)

8th Canadian Hussars (Princess Louise's) CFPO 5000 Belleville, Ontario KOK 3R0

9 September 1992

Captain R. Ferris
President
Association of the 8th Canadian Hussars
(Princess Louise's)
P.O. Box 159
Sussex, New Brunswick
EOE 1P0

### GROESBEEK MEMORIAL COLLAGE

- 1. The enclosed photographic collage was placed in the care of the Regiment with the intent that it be presented to the Regimental Association.
- 2. The donor, Sergeant Don Nicolson (retired) and his wife Elly currently reside in Nijmegen, Holland. During a recent visit to Groesbeek Canadian War Cemetery they discovered two graves, in addition to the three previously known, of members from the 8th (Princess Louise's) New Brunswick Hussars. The photographs illustrated in the collage commemorate the five Hussars who are laid to rest in Groesbeek, Holland.
- 3. On his behalf, it is my honour to present this enclosed memento to the Association.
- 4. Regi Patriaeque Fidelis.

C.S. Oliviero
Lieutenant-Colonel
Commanding Officer

Enclosure: 1

25 Aug 92

Canadian Memorial Foundation 10 Toronto St Toronto, Ont M5C 287

Dear Sirs:

The Association of 8th Canadian Hussars (Frincess Louise'e) is composed of those who serve, or have served, in this proud regiment.

We are pleased to be associated with the proposed Canadian Memorial in London, and to this and I am happy to forward a cheque in the amount of \$100.00.

Yours sincerely,

FM Bickerton WO Secretary

for

RG Ferris Capt President

X320



Box 159, Sussex NB E0E 1P0

10 Aug 92

### NOTICE OF MEETING

The regular meeting of the Association executive will take place at the Milton Gregg Armouries, Sussex, on Sunday 23 Aug 92, commencing at 1400 hrs.

If a committee chairman cannot be present, he is requested to forward a written report to the secretary.

FM Bickerton WO Secretary

for